
May all that we do be done with love—Corinthians 16:14 

 

Dear parents, carers, children & the community 
Thank you as always for your continued support . Thank you all for attending the par-
ents evening appointments and for making sure your children don’t miss any days off 
school, unless through illness. It was also great to see so many families at church on 
Sunday when are amazing Year 6 children led the Service with fantastic support from 
Hilary and Miss Parsons. We look forward to welcoming you at church every Sunday! 

EASTER BINGO takes place on Wednesday 20th March. It is 50p 
per ticket—to be purchased before Wednesday. You can collect 
your children and join us from 3.30pm. Eyes down at 4pm. Re-
freshments will be available. Books will be priced at £1 each, Irish 
Bingo for £1 and Heads & Tails is £1. All money raised will go to-
wards school funds. A MASSIVE thank you for all of the donations. 

The EASTER TALENT SHOWS take place on Wednesday 27th 
March. We will be contacting you via the app if your child is taking 
part. There will also be Easter raffle prizes too & in our final week. 

CONGRATULATIONS to our amazing dancers who won the dance compe-
tition at Up Holland High School on Thursday 14th March 2024 and to our 
brilliant High 5 team who topped the High 5 League after two weeks of 
tricky games against local primary schools. We were awarded a trophy too! 

The Year 2 class value assembly is at 2.40pm on Friday 22nd March 2024. 

Head TeacHer’s Message 15th March 2024 Spring Term 

Church of England Primary School 

Thank you, for all your continued support, Mr Roscoe, Mrs. Christy, Mrs. Osmond and all at 
St Thomas the Martyr CE. Please contact school via the app, email or phone Any concerns or 

you need support from school or from the foodbank—Mon to Thurs  8.45am TO 11.15am 

MAY ALL THAT WE DO BE DONE WITH LOVE” - Corinthians 16:14 


